

million centre is completed in 1986, there will be 156 fewer acute care beds than are now available in University Hospital.

Surgery Chairman Dr. H.T. Williams said last April that people awaiting surgery "can expect little relief from the long awaited centre."

The same centre according to Lougheed, "will be the fulfilling of many dreams for many people."

University Board of Governors

Chairman John Schlosser thanked the Premier for his government's foresight in the allocation of money from the Heritage Trust Fund to build the centre.

memo the same day of a possible \$14 million hospital deficit. Described as "operational," the deficit was a sore spot with the Premier, who refused to comment on it during his appearance at the opening

at the opening.

Snell's memo said the University
Hospital Board was told by the
Provincial Hospitals Department that "there will likely be no approval for new programs and no recognition for expansion in the volume of existing programs, or for increased costs relating to technological changes.

Snell commented on this disclosure in his memo as a very disquieting story, one which has alarmed the Hospital Board and administration."

finished.

Snell had said in an earlier press release that the centre would "enable us to care for some of the most complicated health problems in

The facility when completed will act as the major referral centre in Northern Alberta and replace University Hospital.

The seven level centre was named after Walter Campbell MacKenzie, a prominent surgeon, educator, and health care administrator.

CONTENTS

In	the	News
	RESIDENCE PROPERTY.	Letters
		Arts

...God speaks! ...totally music ...jock syndrome

...faulty health centre

In the Sports . . . In the Features . . .

...nothing